
 

Dear parents, 
 
As you know, we will reopen our doors again on the 11th of May. We are obliged, together 
with you, to adhere to the guidelines of the RIVM. This means that the collection and 
delivery of your children will be different in the near future. We have established a number 
of rules that we will strictly follow to prevent the spread of the COVID-19 virus. We must do 
this together and therefore ask for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
We will apply the following rules as of 11 May 2020: 

 Keep a distance of 1.5 meters, also from the pedagogical staff. 

 Children are brought / collected  by 1 parent. 

 A maximum of 1 parent can be inside, so if there are several parents coming at the 
same time, we ask you to wait outside according to the marking on the ground.  

 maximum 1 parent outside on the approach path. We also ask you to adhere to the 
marking on the pavement.  

 Please do not enter the daycare via any of our the gates.  Note: For the parents 
caregivers of babies: we would prefer to receive your child in the maxi-cosi, if you do 
not have one,  you may put your child in a playpen or in a highchair. 

 It may be that the door is not opened immediately, first we must ensure that your 
child has his / her belongings and the jacket on. 

 If you have more extensive questions, you can indicate this and we will answer your 
questions via telephone later in the day. 

 
We also apply the following rules with regard to health complaints: 

 Children with a cold, and / or cough, and / or difficulty breathing or shortness of 
breath stay at home. 

 Children with a body temperature above 38 degrees will stay at home. 

 If one or more of the above health complaints arise during the day care, we are 
obliged to call you to pick up your child. 

 When family members experience the above health complaints, your child will also 
stay at home. Only if the family member is free of complaints for 24 hours can the 
child come back to the shelter. 

 
We also take all usual hygiene measures around the COVID-19 virus seriously. 
We understand that all this requires a lot of adjustment from you and we would therefore 
like to thank you for your cooperation and trust in us. We have to do this together. If you 
have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Team Little People 
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